
 Year 4 
  

It has been another brilliant week in year 4! Children have continued 
researching facts about our new topic, The Tudors. Children are 
beginning to learn about the life and wives of Henry VIII which they 
will use to create an information poster. Next week, in small groups, 
children will present their findings to their class.  In Science,     
children are beginning to learn about keeping warm. They have tested 
ways of measuring temperature and will investigate materials which 
are good insulators of heat.  

In Literacy, children wrote exciting stories which were set in the past. 
Next week, children will begin reading Macbeth. They will explore 
characters and make predictions. In Maths, children have been 
practicing using written methods for addition, subtraction, 
multiplication and   division. Children applied their skills by solving 
worded problems. Next week, we will continue to focus on 
multiplication and division so please make sure you   practise times 
tables at home. 

Don’t forget - please ensure that reading journals are completed 

regularly and returned to school each day.  

  
  
  

  

  

  


